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April 27, 2016

Randall Warren

Manager, DAR and Drilling Waste
Shell Canada Energy

400- 4th Avenue S.W,

P.O. Box 100, Station M

Calgary, AB T2P 2H5

Dear Mr. Warren:

Re: N7L1-1834 Shell Canada Energy, Farewell Camp and Stockpile Site (Camp
Farewell) - Camp Farewell 2015 Closure and Reclamation Plan

The Inuvialuit Water Board (IWB) acknowledges receipt of the above mentioned Closure
and Reclamation Plan submitted by IEG Consultants Ltd. on behalf of Shell Canada
Energy. The IWB is pleased to advise that the plan, as submitted, has been approved

and a copy of the plan, including all related IWB correspondence, will be placed on the
Public Register.

Should you have any questions or concerns please contact Mardy Semmler, Executive
Director, at 867-678-8609 or semmlerm@inuvwb.ca.

Sincerely,

cc.  Philippe Thibert-iLeduc, Water Resources Officer - ENR Inuvik
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